
FREE DOCUMENTARY 
SCREENING 

FIRE IN THE BLOOD
A free screening of the documentary ‘Fire in the blood’ will 
be hosted by the Department of Microbiology & Immunology. 

Tuesday February 6, 2024  at 6:00p.m. 
Location: NCB 117 

All in the community are welcome to attend 

The event will begin with a presentation by the 
 Global Health Systems Program:  

https://www.schulich.uwo.ca/global_health_systems/ 

https://www.schulich.uwo.ca/global_health_systems/

